

Laval, August 5th, 2021

M. Vladimir Drkulec President and Chairman of the board The Chess Federation of Canada PO Box 85015, Brant Plaza Burlington (ON) L7R 4K3

<u>Subject</u>: 2024 - Canadian youth Chess Championship & Canadian Open

Chess Championship Canada

Dear M. Drkulec,

It is with great enthusiasm that we are sending the present letter to show our high interest to host the 2024 – Canadian youth Chess Championship & Canadian Open Chess Championship Canada in Laval.

Strategically located from downtown Montreal and 20 minutes from Pierre-Elliott-Trudeau International Airport, Laval is an easy access city, has a wide range of accommodations and offers a great variety of unique activities and attractions. There's no doubt that we will be able to meet the expectations of all your attendees.

Tourisme Laval's team will do our utmost to assist the organizing committee, the Fédération québécoise des échecs, in promoting our destination to your participants and ensure it will enjoy tremendous success.

We look forward to welcoming you in Laval in 2024!

Geneviève Roy

CEO

